
The Stickney Eagles 4-H Club met on February 8, 2020 at the Dethlefsen house with Howards as host. 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Cali Howard. The American flag pledge was led by 

Brooke Howard and the 4-H flag pledge was led by Cali. The roll call topic- “Your favorite Subject in 

School” was answered by Hannah Faber, Hallie Faber, Heather Faber, Brooke Howard, Cali Howard, 

Paityn Juhnke, Piper Juhnke, Luke Juhnke, Megan Strid, and Casey Tolsma.  

The secretary’s report was read by Megan and the treasurer’s report was given by Casey.  

 

Old business: The Aurora Co. cancer fundraiser was Jan. 31. Thank you for everyone that contributed. 

We did very well on the wreath fundraiser and made a nice profit. We also did ok on the concession 

stand at Corsica.  The tree at the courthouse netted several boxes of food. Thank you to those that 

brought stuff.  If you haven’t went online and enrolled for the new year, please do so. 

http://sd.4honline.com  It has been awhile, but thanks to everyone that rang bells for the Salvation 

Army. We collected $1,148.50 during the 2 hours at 7 doors. Salvation Army was very pleased with our 

help. Thank you to members Casey and Ky for helping with the Central Electric Supper. Also thank you to 

those that were able to help with the 4-H Auction and for the pies, bars, or soup. There wasn’t any other 

old business. 

 

New Business: We will be getting some money for babysitting for the Dave Ramsey seminar they are 

putting on. Casey made a motion to use part of the money to buy t-shirts for the members and the 

other part to help purchase a chair cart for the Ag building. Paityn seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

Members should bring designs for what to put on the new shirts. 

The Hoard’s Dairyman contest is here for everyone to judge before you leave. CDM/Horticulture judging 

was discussed and explained a little more on what it is. Discussion was held on doing bake and take or 

something different. Piper made a motion to do bake and take for our 4-H sponsors for the next meeting 

with Paityn seconding the motion. Motion carried. All families need to bring a large pan of bars, cookies, 

or muffins.  

All animal showing members need to do YQCA. There will be one on Feb. 17th in Wessington Springs but 

we have school. There will be one in Sanborn County but they can also meet with Audra and do it online. 

Reminder that everyone needs to get their talk or demonstration done. If you need ideas, talk to Cheryl. 

The youth service project for this year is Teens for Jeans. Keep track of any jeans that you donate. They 

can not be resold but must be given away. More info is in the round-up. With no other new business, 

the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be March 7th at 9am at the Senior Center with Bake 

and Take. Fabers’ will be host.  Cali gave a talk on How to feed a bottle lamb. Brooke gave a talk on what 

is needed to show a lamb.  

1. Any other business? If not, meeting is adjourned. 

Talks or demonstrations? 

http://sd.4honline.com/

